
Town of Holland Sanitary District No. 1 files for Non-Standard Meter 
Service Charge – Notice of Hearing

The Holland Sanitary District No. 1 has filed an application with the Wisconsin Public Service 
Commission for approval for a Non-Standard Meter Service charge of $35.76 per quarter. This 
charge would only apply to customers that require manual reading of their meters due to not 
having an automated meter installed on their premise.

On May 2, 2024, the Wisconsin Public Service Commission opened Docket 2575-TW-100 to 
consider this request. This notice herby informs the public of this proceeding. A public hearing 
will be held on June 4, 2024 at 1.00 CDT. The public can attend this hearing via Zoom at https://
us02web.zoom.us/my/pschearings or via phone at +1 312 626 6799 with a meeting ID: 809 513 
2930.

For further information, interested parties may receive documents in connection with this Docket 
by going to the Commission’s E-Services portal at https://apps.psc.wi.gov and entering the 
docket number.
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